
 

Kingston, New HampshireKingston, New HampshireKingston, New HampshireKingston, New Hampshire    
    Board of SelectmenBoard of SelectmenBoard of SelectmenBoard of Selectmen    

Meeting of Meeting of Meeting of Meeting of August 8August 8August 8August 8, 201, 201, 201, 2016666    
MINUTESMINUTESMINUTESMINUTES    

    

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm in the Selectmen’s Office of the Kingston Town 
Hall.  In attendance were Selectmen Peter Broderick and George Korn.   

Introduction of Introduction of Introduction of Introduction of Candidate for Open Firefighter PositionCandidate for Open Firefighter PositionCandidate for Open Firefighter PositionCandidate for Open Firefighter Position    

Fire Chief Bill Seaman and Deputy Chief Rick Fowler were present with Firefighter Andrew 
Silver, who is the Department’s recommendation to fill the open full-time firefighter position left 
by the resignation of Scott Noonan.  Chief Seaman outline the process for hiring, including 
advertisement, oral boards and evaluation.  He noted that Mr. Silver is fully credentialed and is 
at present working toward an advance EMT certification.  He lives in Kingston and has been 
serving as a part-time employee for the department.  He will start his new position at the 
appropriate wage level from the department matrix.  The Board approved the hire and 
congratulated Mr. Silver.  

Resident Discussion of Light Trespass IssueResident Discussion of Light Trespass IssueResident Discussion of Light Trespass IssueResident Discussion of Light Trespass Issue    

Lawrence Faria of Drew Lane was present to discuss with the Board a light trespass issue 
emanating from a property located across the lake from his property.  Mr. Faria present 
evidence, including photographs, demonstrating violation of the town’s outdoor lighting 
ordinance.  It was agreed that Selectman Broderick will speak with the owner of the property as 
a first step toward resolving the issue. 

Administrative IssuesAdministrative IssuesAdministrative IssuesAdministrative Issues    

The Board signed an Intent to Cut for Merrill Avenue. 

The CIP submittal for the Board for 2017 was signed and will be returned to the Planning 
Board. 

Review of Previous Meeting MinutesReview of Previous Meeting MinutesReview of Previous Meeting MinutesReview of Previous Meeting Minutes    

MOTION:MOTION:MOTION:MOTION:  Upon motion of Selectman Korn and second of Selectman Broderick it was voted to 
accept the minutes of the July 11, 2016 meeting as printed. 

MOTION:MOTION:MOTION:MOTION:  Upon motion of Selectman Korn and second of Selectman Broderick it was voted to 
accept the minutes of the July 11, 2016 non-public session as printed. 

MOTION:MOTION:MOTION:MOTION:  Upon motion of Selectman Korn and second of Selectman Broderick it was voted to 
accept the minutes of the July 25, 2016 meeting as printed. 

MOTION:MOTION:MOTION:MOTION:  Upon motion of Selectman Korn and second of Selectman Broderick it was voted to 
accept the minutes of the July 25, 2016 non-public session as printed. 

AdjournmentAdjournmentAdjournmentAdjournment    

There being no further business before the Board, the meeting adjourned at 7:40 pm. 

Respectfully submitted,Respectfully submitted,Respectfully submitted,Respectfully submitted,    

Catherine GrantCatherine GrantCatherine GrantCatherine Grant    
Administrative AssistantAdministrative AssistantAdministrative AssistantAdministrative Assistant    


